
For all people who have criminal matters 
from Wasagamack or St. Theresa Point, 
Court has been cancelled in St. Theresa 
Point on September 13 and 14, 2017 given 
the recent evacuation.  
  
If you are still in Winnipeg, or are able to 
come to Winnipeg, Court will now be held 
in Winnipeg at the Law Courts Building at 
408 York Avenue in courtroom 303 at 10 am 
on September 13, 2017. An Aboriginal court 
worker will be there to help you.  
  
Please contact your lawyer immediately to 
let them know if you can come to Court in 
Winnipeg on September 13, 2017 and find 
out when your next Court day is. If you are 
unable to contact your lawyer, please come 
to Court in St. Theresa Point on October 11, 
2017.  


